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OFFICE OF THE VICAR GENERAL
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Ref Ho.

Thursday, June 9, 2022

ALL PRIESTS & RELIGIOUS
Archdiocese of Cape Coast
Cape Coast.

Dear Confreres,
Warm greetings from the Archdiocesan Secretariat!
FUNERAL ANNOUCEMENT

On behalf of the Archbishop, Most Rev. Charles G. Palmer-Buckle, I regret to inform
you of the passing away, this morning, of Rev. Fr. John Fiifi Edmundson.

Burial arrangement will be communicated to you later.
Please, pray for the repose of his soul.

Thank you. I remain

Sincerely yours in Christ, F ‘_“’ll_' 2N
Very Rev. Fr. Bonaventure ANNAN * .= [0
Vicar General o
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